
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
We hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy during these 
complicated times. We realize that unemployment concerns may be weighing heavily on 
your minds.  
 
As a member of the Chicago Regional Council of Carpenters, you are automatically a 
member of the Midwest Coalition of Labor and have access to legal services provided 
by Union Legal Services, LLC.      
 
Union Legal Services will help you with the process of applying for 
unemployment benefits. For members that don't have access to a computer or need 
additional assistance, they will fill out the forms and do the filing for you.  
 
They are doing this FREE of charge. Members can call (877) 694-2663 anytime. If all 
representatives are busy, you can leave a message and it will be returned in the order it 
was received. 
 
To stay up to date on the latest benefits and information from the Midwest Coalition of 
Labor, visit their website at coalitionoflabor.org and sign up for their mailing list. You can 
also follow them on Facebook at www.facebook.com/coalitionoflabor. 
 
We remain focused on the safety of our members during the COVID-19 pandemic and 
we wanted to let you know about this completely free resource available to you. We 
hope it alleviates some stress and provides comfort.   
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Gary Perinar 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 
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